WEST HARPTREE MEMORIAL HALL
CHARITY NO: 1061222

MINUTES OF ZOOM MEETING HELD ON 1st MARCH 2021

Present:

Chairperson: Ginny Ireland

Vice Chairperson: TBA

Secretary: Sue Jory

Treasurer: Karen McCombe

Members: Bill Jory, Simon McCombe, Sandra Colton, Hannah Colton, Rick Zurburg, Paul
Hutton

Agenda:
1. Apologies for Absence: Lisa Pascoe
2. Toilet/Bathroom Update: RTS have decided not to tender for our toilet refurb.

Two further builders will be submitting their quotes, Olympia Plumbing and Boardman and
Sons. This would mean that we have had a total of six quotes which gives us a good idea
of the monies involved. Karen will inform the Lottery people and ascertain whether we
can increase our bathroom figure and/or transfer monies from one allocation to another.

Karen will contact the carpenter, Andy Snook, to see when he can start work.
Trello - Simon will look into this to help project manage the Hall.
3. Community Library: As Bishop Sutton community library is working really well, it

would not be a good idea for us to set up one as well in ‘competition’. Instead, we could
look at a monthly book swap scheme tied in with social afternoons.

4, Marquee: The committee agreed to purchase a marquee from Ebay for £170.00.
We will put it up on Saturday to see what it is like and with the view to buying another
one.

Next Meeting: On Monday 15th March 2021 at 7.30pm on zoom.



